
From: cathy egerton   
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:05 AM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 325 Victoria Street  
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I support the request of the owners' of 325 Victoria St. to remove the existing garage. The garage at 325 
Victoria St. is not an important nor noticeable part of the neighbourhood. I think renovation plans for 
325 Victoria St. (including the removal of the existing garage) will enhance the streetscape of the 
neighbourhood. 
 
It is very obvious when you go by the property there is a need for this renovation.  It is important to 
keep the our homes in good condition. I appreciate their enthusiasm to want to preserve this home.  
 
 
Catherine Egerton  
315 Victoria street  
 


